
Pana Junior High School

Lisa Mayhall, Principal

Report to Board of Education

August 2022

Enrollment as of 8/15/2022:

Grade Registered

6th 69

7th 98

8th 80

Welcome new staff members:
● Jack Epley, PE
● Tony Hicks, Band
● Katie Goethals, 7th-grade math

○ Teri Cutler, sub while Katie is on maternity leave

Back to School
● 6th Grade Orientation was held Thursday, August 11th.  We had approximately 51 families (135

people) in attendance.

Summer School
● Summer school was held May 31st  - June 24th with 16 students in attendance. Criteria for

eligibility for summer school included academic performance and attendance for quarters 1-4.
Of the 16 students enrolled, all 16 made adequate progress to be passed to the next grade
level.


